
GCA Webinar – 29 July 2021

News story

On 29 July at 2pm Mark White will be holding his second GCA webinar.

Join the webinar to hear about the results of the GCA survey, Mark’s next
steps and work with Code Compliance Officers.

There will be an opportunity to ask questions during the event, you can
submit questions in advance either via the registration form or by contacting
the GCA team at: enquiries@groceriescode.gov.uk

The webinar will take place on 29 July at 2pm and will last approximately 30
minutes.

Book your place on the GCA Webinar
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